
 
Human Resource Association of North Iowa  
Affiliate of the Society for Human Resource Management 
Scholarship Amount:  $600.00 
$500.00 in a financial award, and a one-year membership to the National Society of 
Human Resource Management, and the local HR Association of North Iowa 
 
The Human Resource Association of North Iowa (HRANI) is excited to offer a 
college scholarship by utilizing ECI Funds.  This HRANI Scholarship will be 
awarded to a student pursuing a college degree in North Iowa, in which the 
Human Resource field will play a large role.  The scholarship is designed to 
promote an interest in the HR field, and to support the purposes that align with 
HRANI as an organization.  
 
History 

The Human Resources Association of North Iowa formed in November of 1984. It is a 
chartered chapter of the Society for Human Resource Management. 

The HRA of North Iowa has over fifty members from a diverse cross section of HR 
practitioners with members from manufacturing, service, staffing and consulting 
businesses. 

Our Purpose 

To promote the communication and 
cooperation of those persons involved in 
Human Resource Management 

To provide a professional forum for the 
exchange of ideas 

To promote better Human Resource 
policies, methods and procedures which 
will develop higher standards of 
performance in the field of Human 
Resource Management 

To provide a pool of Human Resource 
Management Leaders for continuing 
succession of the chapter 

 
Applications are available on line at http://hrani.shrm.org.  Applications and 
required information must be submitted to be received no later than 5 PM on April 
11, 2014 to be considered.   One scholarship will be awarded based upon a 
committee’s evaluation of application and submitted materials. 


